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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are very busy preparing our performance of The Jungle Book at The Voyager School on 
Thursday 26th March 2015. 

 

In year 1, we are performing a dance all about Mowgli and Shere Khan the tiger. The girls would 

like to dress as tigers and the boys would like to dress as Mowgli, so we are asking if you could 

please provide the following for costumes: 

 

Girls: A tiger outfit (i.e. a tiger onesie, or an orange t shirt and leggings with black stripes). 

 

Boys: Brightly coloured plain shorts and a plain white/beige t-shirt. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, or any difficulties obtaining any element of the costume, 

please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the year 1 team. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham         Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher         Head Teacher 

 


